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Walk and talk your way to the perfect photo 
 

Residents are invited to explore the beautiful Kings Bush Reserve, and learn how to take a great photo, 

as part of Camden Council’s first Walk and Talk. 

 

The guided tour, which will be held on Sunday 6 October, 8-10am, will be led by bird and photography 

expert, Mark Fuller. Participants will learn about the species found within the bushland, including how to 

spot different types of birds by their calls. They’ll also get tips on how to take great photos in a natural 

setting.  

 

The guided tour is an exciting new addition to Council’s annual regional environmental education 

program, the Macarthur Nature Photography Competition, hosted in partnership with Campbelltown 

and Wollondilly Councils.  

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Theresa Fedeli, said the competition opened yesterday (Monday 16 

September) and will close on Friday 18 October. 

 

“Once again, we want to see your most striking, engaging and enticing photos of local native flora, 

wildlife and natural scenery,” Cr Fedeli said.  

 

“We’ll be displaying each entry in Narellan Town Centre, who is this year’s major sponsor. They’ll be on 

display for 10 days, from Monday 4 November. It will be fantastic to have all the shoppers see our 

residents’ artistic visions and impressions. 

 

“All entrants and their families will be invited to the award ceremony, which will be held on Friday 1 

November, where the winners will be announced. We have more than $4,000 in prizes to be won!” 

 

Residents can enter a photograph in five different themes, including: 

• Native Flora; 

• Native Fauna; 

• Waterways; 

• Experience Nature; and  

• Landscapes of Macarthur. 

 

For more information on the new Walk and Talk, and the annual competition, visit camden.nsw.gov.au 

and search ‘Macarthur Nature Photography Competition’.  
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